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INVITATION TO BID 
CITYWIDE BULK CHEMICALS 

B24-500482 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

MAY 9, 2024 
 
Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the original 
solicitation and they shall be taken into account in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date.  Submissions are due no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Arizona Time, MAY 15, 2024, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.,  
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403. 
 
 
ITEM ONE (1): QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
 
Question 1: Will the awarded supplier be required to remove/dispose of empty drums? 
 
Answer 1: Yes. The current supplier is charging the City a drum rental fee and removing empty drums 

for refilling.  
 
 
Question 2: Are references required for this bid submission? 
 
Answer 2: No, they are not required.  
 
 
 

Andrew Klos, MBA, CPPB 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
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